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PRESS RELEASE

Local Farmers Invited to Visit National Agricultural Show in Germany

Three local award-winning farmers, Colin Rayner of Horton, William Emmett of Hawthorn Hill and Nick Philp of White Waltham were invited by the German Government to attend the National Agricultural Show in Hanover from 12-14 November 2003. 

During the same visit they were invited to visit the Claas Combine Harvester factory nearby. 

Our local farmers found the trip very interesting, particularly finding out more about agriculture in Germany, and the effects that the Euro and CAP are having on the German farmers. 

